







June 4, 2010


Mr. David Danner
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250


Re: Docket No. U-100522
Energy Project’s Responses to the Consolidated Issues List


Dear Mr. Danner,

Herein enclosed you will find the Energy Project’s responses to the Consolidated Issues list circulated for review on May 13, 2010.  These comments are also being submitted electronically in both .docx and .pdf formats.  Thank you for the opportunity to comment.



Respectfully,



Charles M. Eberdt, Director
The Energy Project
3406 Redwood Ave.
Bellingham, WA 98225
360-734-5121 x332
360 676-9754 (fax)
chuck_eberdt@oppco.org




